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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Thursday 21st February 2013 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

As part of our Star Wars topic theme, children have been designing and creating patterns to make 

their own moving Star Wars toy.  

 

In order for children to successfully complete this woodwork project, we have arranged for them to 

visit Arthur Mellows Village College on the morning of Wednesday 27th February 2013 to use the 

College’s woodworking tools and resources. 

 

Children will be given a full safety talk prior to doing any work, as well as clear instructions on 

using the tools. Children will also be fully supervised at all times by members of the design and 

technology department at the school as well as the Year 6 adults. 

 

Children should arrive at school at the usual time and will return to Norwood in time for lunch as 

usual. If children require a snack for break time, they will need to take this with them. 

 

If you are happy for your child to take part in this visit, please sign and return the attached reply 

slip by Monday 25th February 2013.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss L Perkins                                       Mrs D Reynolds 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child: ………………………………………………… (Year 6) to take part in the visit to 

AMVC’s design and technology department on Wednesday 27th February 2013. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________________ (parent/carer) 


